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Wednesday 14
th

 March 2018 

SPONSORED LOLLIPOP LITTER WALK 

As promised, we have details of our proposed Sponsored Litter Walk in aid of our Lollipop Patrol Crossing on Monday afternoon, 

the 19
th

 March. Weather permitting, of course! 

We are going to combine our walk with litter picking which will enhance our local environment and build our community values.  

We would ask parents, if possible, to provide gardening gloves to ensure safe collection. The school will have plastic gloves on 

hand for any child, or adult, who needs them.  The school will reinforce the safety guidance for picking up litter in a dedicated 

Assembly on Monday morning. 

We enclose the Sponsorship form and we will be calculating the quantity by carrier bag.  If children can bring into school on 

Monday a carrier bag, or two, that will be a start but we will have extra bags to boost our output. We very much hope, 

therefore, that children will be sponsored per bag of litter collected.  The total your child collects will be told to you and we 

would like the sponsorship money back when we return from the Easter break.  Plenty of time to ask the extended families for 

their contribution! 

FOUNDATION AND YEAR ONE. These classes will write letters with illustrations to local businesses to ask for their support and 

walk to the Post Box, collecting litter as they go. 

YEAR TWO AND YEAR FOUR. These classes will walk to the Village Hall and litter pick around the King George’s Field, play area, 

etc. 

YEAR FIVE AND YEAR SIX.  These classes will walk up Coombe Lane towards Naphill on the pavement and litter pick to the top, 

or beyond.! 

You will notice there is no Year Three!  They are out on a school trip but will get their opportunity very soon to make their 

contribution to our fund raising. 

We welcome parents to join us on this worthwhile and fun afternoon that is for such a valuable asset for our children and school 

and the local community.  The school appreciates the support you always give us and trust that you will continue to do so.  The 

original Committee of parents worked tirelessly to get the Lollipop Patrol Crossing up and running and it has made a difference 

to so many children and families since its inception 

Thank you from all the Staff and Governors 
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